
     This week was all 

about gingerbread and 

the color green.  We 

read multiple varia-

tions of The Ginger-

bread Man and discov-

ered that, depending 

on the author, each 

story is just a little bit 

different.  We even 

decorated our own gin-

gerbread people and a 

gingerbread man book 

to keep in our class-

room!   

     The color green 

was emphasized this 

week.  We had a maga-

zine hunt for items 

that were green, just 

like we did with the 

color red!   

    You may have no-

ticed that it is freez-

ing cold outside.  We 

thought of all the 

things that we like to 

do outside when it 

snows, like build snow-

men, make snow angels 

or snow forts.  We de-

cided that we would 

paint our favorite winter 

activities since it was to 

cold to go outside!  Then 

we hung them up in our 

bathroom :)   

   In the spirit of 

Christmas we also deco-

rated stockings to hang 

on our class bulletin 

board and played some 

winter games that 

helped us continue to 

learn our colors and 

shapes.   

Many of you have asked about our Christmas 

plans in preschool.  I have decided not to do a 

gift exchange in order to save some money 

for everyone and to eliminate the hassle of 

trying to find a gift for everyone.  Instead, 

we will have some fun activities to do on 

Thursday and make a snack.   

 

Show and Tell: Your child is welcome to bring their 

favorite toy on Wednesday for show and tell! 

Look at what we learned this week! 
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Special Notes   

Last day of school be-
fore Christmas break is 
December 19th. 

 

Return from winter 
break on January 6th. 

 

Annual food drive school 
wide competition ends 
Tuesday, December 
17th.  Any non perish-
ables food items are 

welcome! 

 

Next weeks theme 

 

Christmas 

 

Next week… 


